

## Office of Advancement

Campus Box 174
1380 Lawrence Street, Suite 1201 | Denver, Colorado 80204
p 303 315 3601 | f 303 315 2063
ucdenver.edu

February 15, 2018

Mr. Radu Demian RIMS Rocky Mountain Chapter 191 University Blvd #825 Denver CO 80206-4613

Dear Mr. Demian:

On behalf of my fellow students at CU Denver, I am writing to express my sincere thanks for your contribution to the *RIMS Rocky Mountain Chapter Scholarship and Conference Fund*. Your support of CU Denver shows that you understand the transformative power of a college degree. For me personally and for all of the students who will benefit from your gift, CU Denver represents not only a path forward, but one in which we can pursue our passions, learn from and interact with fantastic faculty and mentors, and face our futures with confidence and optimism.

Support like yours for scholarships in particular makes an incredible difference to so many of us. For some, it removes the stress of working as much as we can just to make ends meet so we can instead stay focused on school and graduate on time. I know others whose scholarship awards allowed them to take internships related to their majors, while others wouldn't be at CU Denver at all without scholarship support from generous donors like you. It's hard to put into words how much this means to us, but I hope we can show our appreciation by fulfilling our potential and giving back once we are in a position like you to do so.

In the meantime, thank you again for believing in us and for making such a difference for all of us at CU Denver.

Sincerely,
Evan Miller

Evan Miller Class of 2018